
 

 

 

 
 
December 3, 2018 

Henderson County Board of Commissioners 

100 King Street 

Hendersonville, NC 28792 

Subject: Greenway Master Plan: A 30 year vision 

 

To the Board of Commissioners:  

The Board of the Friends of the Ecusta Trail endorses the proposed Henderson County 

Greenway Master Plan.  

This Greenway Plan provides a safe, accessible, comprehensive and connected system of trails 

that enhances our quality of life.  

Recognizing the benefits of working together as a community, we believe the a County wide 

greenway network can positively impact economic development, transportation options and 

public health for the residents and visitors of  Henderson County.  

Sincerely, 

 

Hunter Marks 

President, Friends of the Ecusta Trail 

 

 


